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PRESIDENTIAL WELCOME   
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues and Friends!

We are looking forward to seeing you on here on the Rock for the 59th annual meeting of the Atlantic Society of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists. This year’s meeting will be held from September 19th-21st, 2019 in St. John’s.
 
The meeting venue this year will be held at the Murray Premises Hotel located in the heart of downtown St. John’s. The Murray Premises is a historical property with an amazing view of the narrows and signal hill. It is perfectly located just steps away from the local fantastic restaurant scene, interesting shops and of course the infamous George Street.  We have an exciting social program planned for this years’ conference.   

The conference will open with a Thursday evening social. This year’s dinner and dance will be held at the Yellowbelly Brewery and will offer exciting entertainment.  Saturday’s social events will display our variety of new breweries and local attractions. In addition to the planned social events I hope you take the opportunity to experience all that St. John’s can offer.

This year we are also encouraging former residents and staff of Memorial University to take this opportunity to return to your old stomping grounds and reunite with old friends! We are hoping to see many of you so spread the word! We guarantee it will be a fun (and educational) time!  

[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to our social events we have a wide range of speakers and topics for our scientific program. There will be something for everyone.

Hoping to see you all here in the fall!!




Deanna Murphy
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